
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 The Lake County Solid Waste Management District is soliciting qualified contractors to provide 
services for the proper collection, transportation, and recycling of used residential electronics.  The 
District plans to conduct Used Residential Electronic drop-off collections in 2022 during regular business 
hours at the Lake County Solid Waste Facility (2039 Blasé Nemeth Road, Painesville, Ohio 44077) during 
the months of June, July, and August. This Agreement shall be in effect for 2022.  The District shall have 
the option to renew this Agreement for two consecutive one-year terms. 
 
 Bidders may request proposals from Tim Gourley, Lake County Solid Waste District, 440-350-
2644. 
 
 The bidder must describe its company or corporate qualifications and prior experience in 
conducting similar projects or waste handling activities.  The bidder must provide Three (3) references of 
most recent customers receiving similar residential electronics recycling services as described in the 
Request For Proposal. 
 
 Bid evaluation will be based on the requirements stated in the Request For Proposal. 
 Bidder must submit one original of the Proposal to the Contract by 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, 
April 13, 2022 to Tim Gourley, Lake County Solid Waste District, 105 Main Street, 5th Floor, Painesville, 
Ohio 44077, Phone 440 350-2644. 
 
 You may also access this Public Notice via the Internet @ 
www.lakecountyohio.gov/commissioners-office/click on Legal Notices to Bidders on the left side of this 
page to link to the Legal Notice site and on the Ohio Newspaper Association public notices website, 
www.publicnoticesohio.com. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS in and for Lake County, Ohio. 
 
      John R. Hamercheck, President 
      John Plecnik, Vice President    
      Ron Young, Commissioner    
  
      Jennifer Bell, Clerk 
 
Publish:  News-Herald March 25, 2022 
Posted on Lake County website 
Posted on Lake County bulletin board 


